
 
 

Staff Report 

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Danny Roberts, City Manager 

 

Date: February 13, 2025  

 

Subject: Town Green Request For Qualification (RFQ) Proposal 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Discussion on moving forward with Keck & Woods proposal on releasing the 

RFQ. Staff will need a timeline from Mayor and Council on the project start date.  

 

FISCAL IMPLICATION: 

No project cost at this time.  

 

BACKGROUND: 

City Council request on April 8, 2024 an RFQ for a potential new Town Green 

locate at 200 Main St. Keck & Wood was hire to draft an RFQ proposal.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


